To Whom it may concern,

The following is my testimony for the Joint Child Welfare Oversight Committee Meeting
on Monday March 31, 2025.

| wish to express what going through the system is really like for a parent and child.

My testimony will not only touch on what brings a family into the system but what dealing with
KVC, DCF and the family courts is actually like.

I will also be talking about the lack of “services” being “offered”.
What’s happening within these systems is unacceptable.

My hope is to spread awareness to those who can do something to make a difference for the
children and families who are most affected by these issues.

| wish everyone a blessed day.

Sincerely, Sara Wasielewski



